
 
 

 

No. 1001 PROPOSED BOARD POLICIES/PROPOSED BOARD POLICY 

CHANGES 

 
To provide ample opportunity for the Board of Regents' review and input on any proposed new 

Board policy or proposed changes to an existing Board policy, said policy will be sent to the 

Board by the President of the College a minimum of two weeks in advance of the Board meeting 

during which the policy will be considered.  Depending upon the complexity of the policy, and at 

the discretion of the President, the policy may be presented first as an information/ discussion 

agenda item instead of as an action item.  After the staff has revised the policy based upon input 

from the Board, the revised policy will appear on a subsequent agenda as an action item.  

Effective Date: 01-02-91 


